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“We encourage a shift away from
viewing individuals as needing to be
‘fixed’, and towards transforming
educational environments to
genuinely support diverse ways of
learning and being.”  

---------------------------------------------------------------
Suggestion from the NESTL Toolkit (Neurodivergent
Education for Students, Teaching & Learning). 

Scan the QR code to view the full
Toolkit:


